
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
Dress-Up	Day	Guidelines	

1. Your	costume	must	be	a	literary/historical	figure	that	is	part	of	the	
Archway	Glendale	curriculum,	or	a	character	from	a	book	in	the	library.	

	
2. Your	costume	needs	to	follow	the	same	length	guidelines	as	our	uniform	policy.	

No	skinny	jeans.	
	

3. Items	in	your	costume	should	not	have	any	logos,	brand	names,	and/or	pop	culture	on	them.	
	

4. You	may	wear	non-uniform	shoes	(such	as	sandals),	provided	that	they	are	
appropriate	for	your	character.	

	
5. No	masks	or	face	paint	are	permitted.	

	
6. Small	props	are	allowed	but	should	be	put	away	during	class.	

	
7. Students	who	do	not	follow	the	costume	guidelines	may	be	sent	home.	

	
8. You	are	not	required	to	dress-up.	

	
9. Costumes	need	to	be	cleared	with	your	homeroom	teacher	by	October	11th.	

	
10. Students	should	be	careful	not	to	wear	any	costume	that	could	be	offensive	to	other	

	
	


